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James V. O'Brien <jvocorp@gmail.com>

phone call 
David Candeias <superintendent@onsetwater.com> Thu, Feb 17, 2022 at 4:55 PM
To: "James V. O'Brien" <jvocorp@gmail.com>, "sosborne@osd-ec.com" <sosborne@osd-ec.com>

Mr. Obrien,
   Onset received a phone message asking me to give you a call. Onset Water is waiting for the final items to be
submitted to complete the pre -submittal phase of Settler's Glen water service application. Please send the remaining
information and plans, so that we can move forward with the process. I have copied Sean Osborne of OSD Engineering,
if you or your engineer have any questions regarding the outstanding items, feel free to inquire.
Thank you,
Dave Candeias


